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Whistle Women’s Spectacles  
Whistle Ester Blue Light spectacles, article 6723661 
Whistle Niara Blue Light spectacles, article 6723810 
Whistle Jamie Blue Light spectacles, article 6723812  

Sold at Farmers stores and online between 9th September 2022 – February 23rd 2023 
 

Defect: This recall is due to the products being fitted with the incorrect lens due to an error 
during production. The spectacles do not contain blue light filtration lens as claimed. 

Hazard: As the spectacles do not contain the blue light lens they do not provide the protection to 
the eyes as claimed. 

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using the product and return it to their 
nearest Farmers store for a refund. 

Contact details:  

Farmers Trading Company, 21 Laidlaw way, Flat Bush, 2016 Auckland, New Zealand 

phone: 0800 327 637 

email:  contactus@farmers.co.nz 
online: www.farmers.co.nz 
New Zealand Importer/Distributor  
Farmers Trading Company 
21 Laidlaw Way, Flat Bush 2016 
New Zealand 
Phone: 0800 327 637 
Email: contactus@farmers.co.nz 
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